
Mike McNiven 

From: Hayes, Gerard [ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2006 11:11 AM

To: cblundon@pub.nl.ca; PU - IC Joe Hutchings (E-mail); PU - IC Paul Coxworthy (E-mail); PU - CA Thomas Johnson 
(E-mail)

Cc: PU - HYDRO Geoff Young (E-mail); A -Dray, Doreen; A -Mcniven, Mike; A -Barb Thistle(w)

Subject: 461/2006: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro-1% sulphur content No. 6 fuel
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Newfoundland Power will not be making further submissions in this matter.
  
Regards, 
  

Gerard M. Hayes  
Senior Counsel  
Newfoundland Power Inc.  

Phone: (709) 737-5609  
Fax:     (709) 737-2974  

 

From: Cheryl Blundon [mailto:cblundon@pub.nl.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2006 7:53 PM 
To: PU - IC Joe Hutchings (E-mail); PU - IC Paul Coxworthy (E-mail); Hayes, Gerard; PU - CA Thomas Johnson (E-mail) 
Cc: PU - HYDRO Geoff Young (E-mail); 'A -Dray, Doreen'; 'A -Mcniven, Mike'; 'A -Barb Thistle(w)' 
Subject: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro-1% sulphur content No. 6 fuel 
 

Please see attached correspondence in relation to the above subject matter. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at  726-8600. 

Cheryl Blundon 

Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
P.O Box 21040 
St. John's, NL 
A1A 5B2 
  
  


